
TULANE MEDICAL CENTER TULANE LAKESIDE HOSPITAL

Help us ensure we have the PPE to keep each other safe. 
PROPERLY LABEL YOUR N-95 MASKS.  

Using a black permanent marker, all N-95 respirators must be labeled with: 
•	 The three-digit site code and two-digit location identifier 
	 – Tulane Medical Center: BYF-TU 
	 – Tulane Lakeside Hospital: BYG-TU 
•	 Colleague’s last name 
•	 Colleague’s department 
•	 Colleague’s 3-4 ID 
Unless your N-95 is visibly soiled, please make sure to discard  
it in a green recycle bag located on the unit. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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